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Cuggl infant carrier car seat with Isofix base (Sold between 11th 

September 2023 and 26th March 2024) 

Aspect Details 

Images 

 

PSD Number 2408-0096 

Product Type Childcare articles and children's equipment - Infant carrier car seat 

Product 
Identifiers 

Brand: Cuggl 
Barcode: 2306200358 
SKU: 3288908 
Affected batch codes (batch code located on the seat base): 23WLD04-226, 
23WLD04-227, 23WLD04-228, 23WLD07-352, 23WLD07-357, 23WLD07-362, 
23WLD07-365 (these batches are only included in the recall if purchased within 
the specified sales period) 
Sales period: 11th September 2023 to 26th March 2024 (Please note that the 
safety issue has now been rectified. The product was taken off sale, inspected by 
a professional third-party company and all stock is now compliant. The inspected 
seats were placed back on the market on 10th May 2024 and have a green dot 
sticker applied to the outer box and the batch code label.) 

Product 
Description 

A black, grey and green infant carrier car seat supplied with an Isofix base. 

Country of 
Origin 

Unknown 

Counterfeit No 

Risk Level Not provided 

Risk Type Injuries 

Risk 
Description 

The product presents a risk of injuries as it has been identified that a gap may 
appear between the handle and the seat shell, usually on one side. In certain 
circumstances, the handle may become loose or detach on one side, causing the 
car seat to move unexpectedly. 
The affected products do not meet the requirements of the General Product 
Safety Regulations 2005. 

Corrective 
Measures 

The product has been recalled from end users.  
 
If you purchased your product between 11th September 2023 and 26th March 
2024, please check your infant carrier for the serial and batch number located on 
the seats base. 
 
If you find your product is part of this recall, please do not use the handle to carry 
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the infant carrier and contact the Argos helpline on 0800 0113 462 (freephone). 
 
For further details, please access the Argos recall page at the following link: 
https://www.argos.co.uk/events/safety-product-recalls. 

Online 
Marketplace 

N/A 

Notifier Local Authority Trading Standards 
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